
 

We hope you all enjoyed the Half Term week and the children have come back feeling refreshed and ready for another busy half 

term. We started the week with a magic show in assembly led by the Monday Lunchtime Magic club leaders; I know the children 

were thoroughly entertained and left the hall asking how some of the magic tricks had been performed. For those of you who 

attended the Firework Display last night I am sure you would agree that it was a wonderful display . A huge thank you to the PSA 

for organising another fantastic event! 

 

Helpful Websites… 

This week the Senior Leadership Team have been meeting with all staff to discuss pupil progress in each year group. From our conver-

sations we have decided it would be beneficial to inform you of some of the many fun but educational online games children can ac-

cess to support their learning. Any additional learning at home would certainly be of benefit to the children. Listed below are some of 

the websites we would recommend:  

 BBC Bitesize—KS2 

 http://www.primaryhomeworkhelp.co.uk/ 

 www.topmarks.co.uk 

 Education City 

 Espresso Primary 

 http://www.kidsmathgamesonline.com/ 

 http://primarygamesarena.com/ 

 https://nrich.maths.org/frontpage 

In the next few  weeks you will receive information about our upcoming Parents’ Afternoon/Evening on Wednesday 5th December 

2018 where you will have the opportunity to discuss your child’s progress.  

 

Online Safety… 

You should have all received a letter yesterday about internet safety. As a school we are concerned about the safety of our children 

online and have been made aware of the fact that some of our children are not aware of some of the dangers that the internet can 

present. We will be educating the children in school about internet safety but feel it would be helpful if you could remind your chil-

dren about the need to stay safe online.  

 

Armistice Day… 

Sunday 11th November 2018 marks the 100 year anniversary of the end of World War I. To mark this occasion, Queen Eleanor’s are 

planning a remembrance themed activities day. The day will start with a remembrance assembly, led by Mrs Curtin, to remind the 

children of the importance of this day. They will then carry out a variety of activities  that relate to this anniversary. We hope this will 

be enjoyable for the children as well as reminding them of the sacrifices that were made by the families at that time.  

 

Have a lovely weekend and stay safe at any firework displays.  

Mrs Davies and the QE Staff 
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Weekly Prayer 

Dear God,  

Thank you for giving us a roof over our 

heads and food to eat. Please keep us safe 

from disasters and bad things.  

Please give us a good life. 

Amen  

Joshua (Year 6) 

House Point Totals 

Abbott: 3130 

Carroll: 3514 

Castle:  3619 

Wey:  3619 
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QE Diary Dates 
 

Autumn Term 

5/11/18 Prospective Parents’ Tour - 1:30pm 

5/11/18 - Year 6 Bikeability 

9/11/18   

5/11/18  Sharing Successful Maths - 6:30pm 

7/11/18 4W Independent Research in Guildford 

8/11/18 4P Independent Research in Guildford 

9/11/18 4E Independent Research in Guildford 

9/11/18 Armistice Day 

2018/2019 Term Dates and INSET Days 
 

End of term - Wednesday 19th December - 1:15pm 

Christmas Holidays - Thursday 20th December 2018 

Back to School - Thursday 3rd January 2019 

Playtime Footwear 

 

 Please remember to provide some wellington 
 boots or alternative footwear for your child to 
 use when it is their classes turn to play on the 
 field at breaktimes. 

CLUBS - AUTUMN 2018 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Magic (lunchtime) 

Chess 

Drama Y3,4&5 

Football Y5&6 

Swimming Y6 

Netball Y5 

Running Y3&4 (am) 

Yoga (am) 

Tag Rugby 

Swimming Y3 

Gymnastics 

Cookery 

Judo (am) 

Art 

Volleyball 

Maths 

Dance Club (am) 

Drama Y4,5&6 

Multi-sports 

Sewing 

Netball Y6 

Swimming Y4 

Pottery 

Running Y5&6 (am) 

Sewing 

Football Y3&4 

Swimming Y5  

Letters Sent Home 

 Successful Maths Evening 

 Year 3 Headlice Letter 

 New playtime arrangements 

 Year 3 trip to Wisley 

 Year 6 trip to British Museum 

 E-Safety Letter 

*DINNER MONEY REMINDER* 

Please remember to pay for your childs lunches in ad-

vance. If you haven’t paid for any school lunches this 

term please do so ASAP. 
 

£2.30 per day 

£11.50 per week 

 

Second Half Term No of Days  Cost £ 

Years 3    37*  85.10* 

Years 4    38  87.40 

Years 5    38  87.40 

Years 6    37*  85.10* 

Year 6    38  85.50 

*applicable to children going on day trip   

  School Meals 

 

   If you would like to move your 
   child to School Meals, or move 
   them over to Pack Lunches then 
   we need a full weeks notice. 

Poppy Appeal 
 

 Poppies will be on sale next week in your  
 Childs classroom. If your child would like to 
 purchase one, please send them in with a 
 donation of your choice. 

New Playtime Rota 

 

 Please find below the rota for which area your child will be 
 playing each week. 

Date w/b Courtyard Playground Field Field 

29.10.18 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

5.11.18 Year 4 Year 6 Year 3 Year 5 

12.11.18 Year 3 Year 5 Year 6 Year 4 

19.11.18 Year 4 Year 3 Year 5 Year 6 

26.11.18 Year 3 Year 6 Year 4 Year 5 

3.12.18 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Year 3 

10.12.18 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

17.12.18 Year 4 Year 6 Year 3 Year 5 

PSA FIREWORK RAFFLE 

 

The winning ticket was 194… which one of our lucky 
staff members. Thank you to everyone who bought 

tickets.  
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